
Announcements for Friday, May 3, 2019 

 

 Many thanks to our families who have completed the online returning student 

verification form, however we need 100% of our students verified and we are presently 

half way there!   Those students who have not yet completed the online process could 

have potential difficulties receiving a schedule for the 2019-20 school year, so be sure to 

encourage your parent/guardian to complete the process today!  Thank you. 

 

 Friday, May 10th during lunch is the final day to order Letter Jackets.  Order forms are 

available at the front desk. 

 

 Ladies, please consider donating your Prom Gowns!  You can deliver them to Mrs. 

Huber’s office through the end of May. 

 

 Don’t forget, the National Honor Society Induction Ceremony is this evening at 6:00 

pm in the Auditorium. 

 

 There will be a Blood Drive is next Thursday, May 9th 

 

 The Annual Dance Recital is Friday, May 10th at 6:00pm and Saturday, May 11th at 3:00. 

Tickets are $10 at the door. See Coach Natalie Belcik with any questions. 

 

 Anyone interested in trying out for the Bartram Trail Dance Team should visit the Dance 

webpage under the Bartram Trail Athletic website, or see Coach Natalie Belcik. All 

paperwork is due May 7th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


